
Ben and Carla Munger 

2425 84th Avenue SE 

Mercer Island, WA 98040 

January 21, 2022 

To: City of Mercer Island 

We are writing on behalf of our neighbors, Rob and Gina Maguire 7643 SE 72nd Place, to confirm that we 

have given them consent to access their backyard landscaping project through our property for 

approximately five weeks. They have talked through their project with us and sent us their plans and we 

are supporting them as good neighbors. 

Thank you for your time, 

Ben and Carla Munger 
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